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April 27, 2021 
 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
 FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
 

 
 

 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

The District has worked with airport staff to communicate with the FAA about our 
options. The preferred site is viable, and the FAA process could take one year.  
However, we do not forecast significant hurdles in the FAA approval process.  
Although we are proceeding with the design and development process for the 
preferred site, we will have to modify and update some of the CEQA related 
documents as we move forward.  

 
 
 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

The groundbreaking ceremony was held on April 9, 2021. Construction is underway.  
The general contractor is currently installing underground draining preparing for 
grading of the pad. The anticipated completion date is December 2022.  
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 Fire Station 70 – San Pablo  

Construction is complete and crews are expected to occupy the building and begin 
responding to emergencies from the new facility on April 21, 2021. The ribbon cutting event 
was held on April 13, 2021. This is the last update for this facility.  

 

 

 

 

  

 


